
 
 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO:  COMMERCE CITY URBAN RENEWAL AUTHORITY 

FROM:  DEPUTY CITY CLERK DYLAN A. GIBSON 

SUBJECT:  CALL FOR A SPECIAL MEETING 

DATE:  MARCH 23, 2020 

  

Pursuant to Article IV, Section 2 of the URA Bylaws, a request has been made to call a special 
meeting of the Commerce City Urban Renewal Authority Meeting to be held on Monday, March 
23, 2020, at 6:00 pm; the meeting will be held via the Zoom application and will be streamed 
for the public to view.  The purpose of the special meeting is to review critical information for 
the Mile High Greyhound Park development as it relates to the project’s anticipated closing 
date for the sale of the property and to consider an extension of certain deadlines under 
related agreements. 


